TASMAN COUNCIL
1713 Main Road, Nubeena TAS 7184
Phone: (03) 6250 9200

Email: tasmantasman.tas.ov.au

Website: www.tasman.tas.gov.au
ABN: 63 590 070 717

NOTICE OF PROPOSED DEVELOPMENT

Notice is hereby given that an application has been made for planning approval under
the Land Use Planning and Approvals Act 1993, for the following development(s):

NUMBER: DA 116/2023
ADDRESS: 540 Stormlea Road, Stormlea (CT 119923/1)
DESCRIPTION: Residential — Change of Use to a Dwelling

The relevant plans and documents can be viewed on Council’'s website
https://tasman.tas.gov.au/advertised-applications/ , by using the QR Code below, or they
are available in hard copy upon request by calling Council on (03) 6250 9200 or email
tasman@tasman.tas.gov.au until 19 January 2024.

Any person may make a representation relating to the application. Representations are
to be made in writing addressed to the General Manager, Tasman Council, 1713 Main
Road, Nubeena TAS 7184 or by email to tasman@tasman.tas.gov.au and will be received
no later than 19 January 2024. Late representations will not be considered.

Blake Repine
General Manager
Date: 5 January 2024







